
Connect with Wendy Zorea
Wendy is using Smore newsletters to spread the word online.

Follow Wendy ZoreaFollow Wendy Zorea Contact Wendy ZoreaContact Wendy Zorea

719 people are following this. Be
the first of your friends to follow
this.

Follow
Follow @PrincipalZorea 25 followers

Like    EmbedEmbed  0  199

Accessibility

! High Contrast Mode

Aa Aa Aa

Wendy Zorea
Wendy is using Smore newsletters to
spread the word online.

Get email updates from Wendy:

Follow Wendy ZoreaFollow Wendy Zorea

719 people are following this. Be
the first of your friends to follow
this.

Follow

Follow @PrincipalZorea 25 followers

Contact Wendy ZoreaContact Wendy Zorea

" TranslateKincaid
Announcements

August 18, 2022

Dear Kincaid Families,

Welcome back to school! Today we are off to a great start! We are happy to report that
attendance was strong on our Grst day of school. Thank you for supporting one another during
our bus driver shortage.

Our parent parking lot was quite full this morning with several parents walking their children in
on the Grst day of school. Tomorrow we encourage our parents to use the student drop-off line.
The drop-off line is accessed from the Raspberry Road entrance. Tomorrow should be much
less crowded with more parents using our drop-off line.

After School

K, 1st, 2nd and 3rd grade students are the Grst to be dismissed at 3:25 pm. It is helpful if
parents do not arrive more than 10 minutes before dismissal. Early arrival can create a
congested parking lot.

We are asking our parents who have students in 4th, 5th, or 6th grade to arrive between 3:35-
3:40 pm. Please do not come earlier. We want to dismiss our younger students before you
arrive. If you have a child in both primary and intermediate, please come no earlier than 3:35 so
that you do not hold up the pick-up line.

Students will line up at grade level cones at the end of the day until we see the parent in the
pick-up line. Students may not go to the parking lot looking for their parent. If you choose to
park, you must walk to the cone to meet your child.

We are having a great day so far! All recesses have been outdoors! Students are getting to
know their classmates and their teachers. We will see you after school!

Sincerely,

Wendy Zorea
Principal

Disabled Parking
We have many students that require the disabled parking spaces. Please reserve these spaces
for our students.

Facebook @PrincipalZorea

Home of the Kind Coyotes

Mission Statement: Kincaid Elementary School is a
neighborhood school that provides a safe, structured, positive
learning environment to meet the unique needs of our students.
We believe in a strong academic program that is centered on
the child and their speciGc developmental needs. It is our
mission to provide a solid educational program while at the
same time nurturing our students to become kind humans in
our larger community. We will facilitate a learning environment
in-school and online to support ALL students to become kind,
respectful, responsible and safe citizens.
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